
 

Website Links that may be useful 

Pete Wells has some raucous free sensory stories available on his website - and the podcast is 

well worth a listen too!  

https://sensorystoriespodcast.com/free-special-stories/ 

 

Pete's home learning kit 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/y3ni3ymgtlbrndd/AABDqPQS9fopyDllT9VnFlnWa?dl=0&fbc

lid=IwAR1y_qXgQoSlG3gn3493UujII0KRN-_12R-QByln7opkvJoPac-QQixKAtc 

 

The Sensory Projects has project packs for inclusive learning  

http://www.thesensoryprojects.co.uk/free-educational-resources 

and also some simple sensory games to play  

 

http://www.thesensoryprojects.co.uk/guides 

 

The Sensory Dispensary have activities available to download from TES SEN website  

https://www.tes.com/member/Sensory_Dispensary 

 

12 noon techniquest science demonstrations 
https://www.facebook.com/TQcardiff/ 

 

Make a rainbow and hang it in your window. Go for a walk and look for other rainbows 

hanging in windows. 

 

Access Art resources 
https://www.accessart.org.uk/art-resources-for-home/ 

 

Home learning packs from Ashfield School  
https://www.ashfield.leicester.sch.uk/blue-

pathway/?fbclid=IwAR1B_MRLWSjB_kwtyHOeLBZnG2kHwynPs1R_YCyoUn9mB5fU_q

2S21Hs6Pg 

 

Soundabout are offering live online inclusive music sessions   

https://www.facebook.com/SoundaboutUK/ 

 

Greenside school's resource list 
http://www.greenside.herts.sch.uk/Learning/Home%20Learning.html 

 

Inclusive Teach activities https://inclusiveteach.com/2019/05/13/the-a-z-of-sensory-

learning-activities/ 
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Music apps and interactive resources (even some online lessons)  
https://www.facebook.com/GardenOfMusicOrg/photos/a.453328838205953/1287059384832

890/?type=3&theater 

 

Interactive computer activities from Bridgend School   
https://sites.google.com/bridgend.ac.uk/alnhomeschool 
 

 

Riverside home school resources  
https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/page/?title=Coronavirus%20Home%20Resources&pid=2

35&fbclid=IwAR0oXXYaTZ1iu3DEuphLBJRVWQTb52U1FXio6N9cF0iDrepic1dWe2hN

Lxs 

 

Inclusive sensory discovery pack for Shakespeare's The Tempest 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/p7xqeg7x8h0do3r/AAAYQ_hmj7STmQ3HuHdQG3UXa?dl=0

&fbclid=IwAR34E3UlV4vcZvggteQpnT7MiKuzD19sPlnQVmAOcB0MxiDeP7Gjki673ts 

 

31 pages of activity ideas for special school learners (download at the bottom of the page) 

https://docs.google.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZGVmYXVsdGRvbWFpbnx0aGVzZ

W5zb3J5cHJvamVjdHN8Z3g6MzYyMTU2M2JlZjI3MDdkZQ 

 

Bank of resources from the Northern Ireland curriculum  
http://www.nicurriculum.org.uk/curriculum_microsite/TSPC/getting_started/sen/activities_re

sources.asp 

 

Greenside sensory stories 
 http://www.greenside.herts.sch.uk/Creative/SensoryStories/SensoryStories.html?fbclid=IwA

R1EaTSk2mu633RKq_wmwPCR9tJ6birjNkm6q7r4RIB9EsVTyQfdmJNMWCA 

 

Sensory and messy play activities for children with additional needs 
https://www.empoweringlittleminds.co.uk/resources-

1?fbclid=IwAR2AInVCXXW_ZMOg4I3Xdynlze8fEwmRnUXe2b8i1rivmM17eSb1D9RpC

uc 

 

Website and activity ideas  
https://twitter.com/teachPMLD/status/1240369135885975554/photo/1 

 

Range of resources including social stories about COVID19  
http://www.southendlearningnetwork.co.uk/educationalpsychology 

 

150 sensory learning activities 
https://inclusiveteach.com/2020/03/20/150-sensory-learning-ideas/ 
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Activities including sensory and massage stories themed for the time of year 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/2f48mlkqn0ylgiz/AADgTFXcby2aHw1E085-

KJ6Pa/Home%20learing%20pack?dl=0&subfolder_nav_tracking=1 

 

Positive Eye Ideas Machine 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JDuVfdg32NY&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=IwAR34AI4h

EMpthnuBhx5qtpsjN0TqUmTtFQIKFBF3XvOcylV-0hKcEu9qiuY 

 

Ways to learn through play 
 https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpkztoFHIgP4jpJDKWNWaHA 

 

David Walliams free daily audiobooks – Worlds Worst Children 
https://secretldn.com/david-walliams-audio-stories/ 

 

Chester Zoo 
https://www.facebook.com/chesterzoo1/ 
 

Bag Books online live Sensory Stories 
https://www.facebook.com/bagbooks/ 
 

Audible – Free children’s books 
https://stories.audible.com/start-listen 
 
Making SENse Creative Services LTD 
https://www.facebook.com/sensorycreativeMakingSENse/ 
 
Twinkl – Lots of free home learning ideas. Free access code – UKTWINKLHELPS 

https://www.twinkl.co.uk/home-learning-hub 
 
Helpkidslearn – Free 14 day trial to access home learning activities 
https://www.helpkidzlearn.com/updates/school-closure.html 

 

Also.... 
 

PMLD link is a journal that shares ideas and information relating to supporting people with 

profound and multiple learning disabilities, subscription for a year is very cheap and gives 

you access to ALL back issues - lots of ideas and insights within. www.PMLDlink.org.uk 

 

These Facebook groups are also very relevant to those supporting people with profound 

disabilities https://www.facebook.com/groups/2325718580995940/ and https://www.faceboo

k.com/groups/138188023527963/?ref=br_rs&fb_dtsg_ag=AQy3D9fFGyiuGxvJVapdUTdKD

379ooNkexHsdQ34mRj6gA%3AAQy6ok45RWXEkT9sOxyCBx-

ADE_lLBRWPdpTnF3Ja7HcmQ&jazoest=27919 
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Added 02/04/2020 

Advice from www.parentclub.scot regarding Coronavirus 

https://www.parentclub.scot/topics/health/coronavirus 

NHS and Every Mind Matters advice 

https://www.nhs.uk/oneyou/every-mind-matters/ 

 

Added 03/04/20 

Online safety for parents 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

 

Added 06/04/20 

Creative Art Therapy Activities 

https://www.catcorner.co.uk/ 
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